
25th January 2022 
 
Dear Secondary School Parents and Guardians,


New Secondary School Building - Drop-off & Pick-up

 
It was wonderful to welcome the secondary school children back to school and into our new building in Meersig - 
affectionally known as ‘E73’ - and some of the children, of course, for the first time.  
 
The building sits in the middle of a residential area and on the boundary of Meersig Park.  In order to maintain 
friendly relations with our neighbours and to avoid any potential future issues, Alexanders kindly asks you to 
adhere to the following procedure for the dropping-off of your children in the mornings and the picking-up of 
you children in the afternoons. 

 
MORNING DROP-OFF

Please enter the area by taking the junction off Main Road and onto 
First Road. Then take the first right turn onto Fourth Road North, 
dropping your children off at the front of the building. 
Please then continue along Fourth Road North, either turning 
immediately right on to Lighthouse Road or continuing Straight on to 
the end of Fourth Road and meeting Main Road again there. This will 
take you out of Meersig.  
Please do not U-TURN on Fourth Road North. 


AFTERNOON PICK-UP

Please enter the area in the same way as in the mornings via Main 
Road, First Road and Fourth Road North.  
Please PARALLEL PARK along the boundary of Meersig Park  
overflowing onto Skierleiland Street and Second Street West if needed.  
Please do NOT park along the pavement (in front of homes).  
Please then leave the area via Lighthouse Road or continue along 
Fourth Road North and join Main Road again here.  
In this way you will avoid 
the very difficult and busy 
junction between First 
Road and Main Road. 

Please do not U-TURN on 
Fourth Road North. 
Please avoid leaving the area via the Junction between First Road and 
Main Road.  Please avoid encroaching on the grounds of the public 
park - please stay on the road. 
 
The idea is to create a circuit of one-way traffic which will help 
maintain traffic flow and keep our children - and our neighbours’ 
children - safe.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
Team Alexanders
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